
   
 
    
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

         
 
 

Car crashes are the number one killer of children.  
Eighty percent of kids riding in child safety seats 
are at risk because they are not buckled in 
properly. Your child may be one of them.  Don’t 
take a chance. 
 

Get a free child safety seat inspection! 
June 27, 2015 

9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

Target 

1201 N. Larrabee (parking lot) 
 

For more information contact the 18th District Community 

Policing Office at 312-742-5778 

                           

                                                 

8 
Out 
Of 

10 Kids 
In child safety 
Seats are not 

buckled in 
properly! 


